
 
 

 

 

 

 

The Village of Evendale 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

The Village of Evendale will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, July 12th, 2016 at 

7:00 pm in Council Chambers, Evendale Municipal Building, 10500 Reading 

Road, Evendale, Ohio 45241.  The purpose of the public hearing will be to 

consider a proposed text amendment to the Evendale Zoning Code Section 

1258.02, pertaining to off street parking and signage. 

 

Copies of all documents related to the public hearing are on file in the Evendale 

Building Department.  The public is invited to attend and comment at the public 

hearing.    

 

Barb Rohs, Village Clerk 

 
 


